
 

 

 

 

 

 

7th March 2024 

 

 

Dear parents of Crystal class, 

 

I am writing to update you on staff changes in your child’s class.  

As you know Miss Hurford and Miss Ali currently share responsibility for the teaching of Crystal class. Miss 
Ali has secured a teaching post at Iron Action Primary School and will begin her new post from the 6th May. 
Miss Hurford will teach the days that Miss Ali currently teaches (Tuesday afternoon and all-day Wednesday) 
and will therefore be in class 5 days a week from this date. 

Miss Ali has been a valued member of our teaching team and the children are very fond of her. I’m sure you 
will join us in congratulating her in her new post and in wishing her all the best in for the future. 

Thank you for your support, 

 

 

 

Mrs Heidi Brooks (Key stage 2 Leader) 
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